
!TREASURY DEPARTMENT 
UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20110 
OVVICE OF TICIL CHM 

April 28, 1964 

L. ;41.0.,  

Mr. J. Lee Rankin 
General Counsel 
President's Commission on the 

Assassination of President Kennedy 
200 Maryland Avenue, N. E. 
Washington, D. C. 200(2 

Dear Mr. Rankin: 

In response to your letter of April 22, 1964, we 
have reviewed our file and find that we have no informa-
tion developed by the Secret Service concerning the 
association of Lee Harvey Oswald with any Communist or 
subversive organization or individuals, either in the 
United States or abroad, or with any criminals or 
criminal groups, either in the United States or abroad, 
which has not been furnished by us to the Commission in 
the various referrals we made to the Commission since 
November 22. 

Please be assured that all such information in the 
possession of the Secret Service has been and will be 
made available to the Commission. 

Sincerely, 

James J. Rowley 


